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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 3rd October 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are delighted to announce that Norwood School will be taking part in the 

‘Tubs4Tablets’campagin organised by the Flora and Stork team. This scheme aims to help our 

school bring new technology into the classroom and aid our learning of Computing through using 

different devices.  

 

We aim to get as many tokens as possible. Tokens can be found on 500g tubs of Flora Original, 

Light and Buttery and Stork. Just 50 tokens will enable Norwood to obtain a brand new Samsung 

Galaxy Tablet, so help us to claim as many as we can!  

 

You will find a box in the office foyer where you can deposit your tokens or send your tokens in 

with your child to give to their class teacher.  

 

Any support you can offer with this campaign will help Norwood to introduce modern 

technologies to the classrooms and open an interactive world of learning for our children.  

We will be collecting tokens up until 23rd January 2015.   

 

There is no limit to the amount of free tablets we can claim for our school, so spread the word and 

get collecting now! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr L Alletson     Mrs D Reynolds  

Computing Coordinator   Head Teacher  

 

 


